Mickelson Anastasia

From: Jesse Philips <jjphil@me.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:09 PM
To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB 3250

To Whom it May Concern,
We wish to register our full support for HB 3250. We feel it will have a significant impact on carbon use in our State.
Respectfully,
Jesse Philips and Susan Madley

Sent from my iPhone



